

Dear Parents/Carers,

Many congratulations to the children who received their First Holy Communion on Saturday, it was a beautiful mass. There is so much going on in school this half term that the newsletter now has a list of dates on the back...please keep an eye on this list. Reception and Year 3 enjoyed their school trips on Friday, their behaviour was wonderful and I'm looking forward to reading their accounts of what took place. Please remember that attendance, punctuality and uniform are as important as ever during this last half term of school. Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Booth

Sacramental Programme

Saturday's Holy Communion Mass was a wonderful occasion, thank you to everyone who supported our children.



Sun 24th June—Celebration Mass. 11.15am The children who received their first Holy Communion last Saturday will take part in a special celebration mass where they will receive their certificates and medals.

The children who are taking part in the Sacramental Programme next year will host refreshments after mass. (Parents of children who are not in Year 2 but would like to do the Sacramental Programme next year, please contact Mrs Johnson).

Everyone is very welcome to join us.

Golden Book-Friday 15th June

Year 1— Laicey & Noah

Year 2— Emily & Gracie Year 4 — Aidan & Regina

Year 5— Niamh & Briley

Year 6— Paul & Merlan

Well Done !!

School News

Computing Club will take place on Thursday this week, for one week only.



Class mass—There will be no class mass this week.

Choir - Choir will still take place after school on Wednesday even though Mrs Housely isn't here.

Bake off on Thursday— See overleaf for more details.

Rowing competition— Gemma Hufton and Nathan Mushtaq were the winners of the KS2 parent's rowing competition. Please collect your prizes from the school office.

School Uniform orders—Please return your order form to the office by Wednesday 20th June to order uniform for coming back to school in September.

Rugby — On Mondays 3-4pm is for Y5 & 6 from Monday24th until the end of term.



We are very excited to announce that from September we are able to offer 30 free hours a week for children in our Nursery.

Please contact the office for further information and share this news with your friends and family.

https://www.gov.uk/childcare-calculator

After School Clubs:



Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Rugby 5 & 6 Liturgical Dance (Y2-5)	Multisports Y1&2 Sign & Shine—All year groups Little Dragons Y3-6	Multisports Y3&4 Choir	Multisports Y5&6	Football Y1-6 £3.00 per session, please pay coach on the day. Computing—KS2

Raffle prizes

If you have any unwanted prizes for our gift raffle, please can you send them into school by Wednesday 20th June. All money raised will go towards buying books for our new school library.

The Great Holy Family Bake Off

If your child would like to enter the Great Bake Off, please bring your cake along with a photo of you making the cake to school on Thursday 21st June. There are lots of prizes to be won!



Coffee morning

On Friday 22nd June we would like to invite you to our coffee morning. At the coffee morning, you will have the opportunity to buy a piece of the donated cakes from the bake off as well as hear our wonderful children sing. Each class from Reception to Year 6 will be singing. All money raised will go towards buying new books for our new school

Dates for your diary

Mon 18th June—Fire service visit Y6 in school

Thursday 21st June—Bake Off!

Thursday 21st June—Own clothes day
Please donate chocolate for the School Summer Fair

Friday 22nd June—Coffee morning and cake sale

Sun 24th June—Celebration Mass

Thur 28th June—Y2 trip to Castleshaw

Thursday 28th June—Own clothes day
Please donate soft drinks for the School Summer
Fair

Fri 29th June—Y1 trip to Blackpool

Fri 29th June—Feast of St Peter & Paul, mass in school at 1.15pm
(no celebration assembly this week)

Fri 5th July — July Y4 Trip to Bridgewater Hall

Friday 4th July—Own clothes day
Please donate toiletries for the School Summer Fair

Sunday 8th July—Parish Summer Fair after 11.15am mass

Monday 9th July—Y5 trip to Castleshaw

Wednesday 11th July—3—5pm School Summer Fair

Thurs 12th July—Aladdin Performance 1.30pm

Thurs 12th July—Aladdin Performance 1.30pm

Friday 13th July - Y2 trip to seaside

Wednesday 18th July—End of year / leavers mass at 9.30am

Friday 20th July—Leavers assembly

Friday 20th July—School closes at 1.30pm